
 
 
    Cessna Township   Regular 
 
 
                   August 08, 2022 
 
The board of Cessna Township Trustees opened in regular session on Monday, August 08, 2022 at 7:00 
P.M. at the township hall with the fiscal officer and all trustees present. The minutes from the previous 
meeting were read along with the presentation of the monthly financial reports. Mr. Vermillion moved to 
accept all reports as presented. Mr. Hull seconded the motion with all voting aye. 
 
Mr. Schwemer presented his zoning report. 
 
A brief discussion was held regarding the upcoming solar eclipse and the possibility of traffic issues. 
 
Trustees will contact Bill Legge about a tile issue at Township Road 80 and Township Road 125.  
 
Discussed an upcoming cremation burial in Huntersville Cemetery. 
 
 
 
 
The following voucher packets were presented for board approval and payment: 
 
Check#  
5010 Craig Eibling   $  869.56 5011 Bill Hull  $  869.56 
5012 Clayton Jackson  $  469.45 5013 Wes Potter  $ 1,081.40 
5014 Mark Schwemer  $  149.53 5015 Chris Vermillion $  854.36 
5016 Ohio Deferred Comp.  $  100.00 5017 OPERS   $1,301.32 
5018 MedMutual   $   56.40 5019 Hardin Engineer $8,357.01 
5020 PNC Bank   $  287.68 5021 Motter Lawn  $1,720.00 
5022 Mid Ohio Energy  $  191.81 5023 VOID 
 
Mr.Vermillion motioned to pay all bills as presented, Mr. Hull seconded with all voting aye. Mr.Hull 
moved to adjourn with Mr.Eibling seconding, all voting aye. Meeting adjourned until the next regular 
meeting scheduled for Monday September 12, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
            
       Wesley J. Potter, Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


